ALAMEDA COUNTY -~ ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH - HAZARDOUS MATERIALS DIVISION

MEMORANDUM

DATE: March 26, 1992
TO : All Specialist Staff

FROM: Ariu Levi

8SUBJ: BP 0il Sites

The March 24 meeting with British Petroleum has now been concluded.
Mark Thomson from the District Attorney's office has now asked our
office to continue the transfer of the BP 0il site mitigation cases to
the LOP progran. Please be advised that although individuals will be
working on cases, that Brian Oliva, the lead in the BP 0il Litigation,
should be forwarded/cc'd copies of all correspondence toc and from BP
0il Company.
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